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15th November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

Scholastic Book Fair at St James 
 
We are excited to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be in the school hall every day from 
Thursday 28th November until Thursday 5th December at 3:15pm until 3:45pm. 
 
Parents can pay for books while they are at the Fair using the QR code. Parents will be able to 
scan the code on their phone to easily access our parent pay website.  
 
We will have a fantastic range of books and other items to choose from, prices start from £1.99. 
This is a great opportunity to stock up on some Christmas gifts whilst earning books for our school. 
 
We hope you enjoy our Book Fair. 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs F. Heslop 
Headteacher 
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